
  
   

 

 
13th June 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
 

BWS FOOTBALL DINNER – WEDNESDAY 26TH JUNE 2019 
 
 

The 1st XI Captain has organised with his team a dinner to celebrate the commitment and hard 
work of the players this season.  We intend to hold this on Wednesday 26th June 2019 in the BWS 
Dining Hall from 18.00 - 20.00. We have decided to have a chicken curry, (if anyone has any 
special dietary requirements then they must inform me immediately). The cost of the dinner will be 
£8.00. After the dinner there will be presentations and once it has finished all students will have to 
be picked up or leave the school grounds. 
 
 

PAYMENTS:  To pay please follow the WisePay link shown below and select the ‘Ticket and 
Event Bookings’ tab. If you have any issues accessing WisePay please email 
Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk,  

 

WisePay:- https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr David Podger 
 
BWS | Football 
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